
  Mar. 11/24 

Bernie Wolfe 
 
C.Chartier- Welcome and brief explanation of PAC 
 
Charlene- Lunch Program Financial statement 
 
Principals’ Report –Chris Chartier 
 
Current enrollment – 940 ish students  
 
 

• Basketball over. We have 5 teams. The season is underway. 

• Tumbling practices are going strong. The Tumbling Rally will be the last week of 
March 22 

•  Spring musical- Apr. 18 

• May. 25 for MY band concert 

• PAC perogi and Kubasa fundraiser Mar. 13-24. 

• Mar 15 PD- Global Competencies  

• I love to read month very successful  

• Registrations continue to come in 

• Mar. 22- Staff vs Student b ball game 

• Mar 19 1-5 Tumbling Rally assembly 

• March Mathness underway 

• Students made Indigenous Drums 

• Apr.22 school planning PD 

• New décor on our stairs saying “welcome” in different languages. 

• Review constitution for Apr. meeting- Admin asked PAC to highlight and changes 
or questions they may have and send it to  them so they can discuss it at the 
next meeting. The plan is to have the new constitution ready for September start 
up.  
 

Fundraising- No support needed for Mar. 13 distribution 
 
A reminder was given to a PAC attendee that PAC meetings are for PAC /school 
initiated concerns not for personal concerns  
 
 
Staffing Update: 

Respectfully submitted by: 
Chris Chartier 
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